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Welcome to Ballard Performing Arts Booster Club!  As a parent or guardian of a drama or music student 

at Ballard you are automatically a member of this inclusive group.  Join us as we have fun and get better acquainted 
while we support our outstanding music and theater programs. We seek to enhance the experience of our students by 
raising and allocating funds, promoting community attendance at events, recruiting volunteers to fill specific needs, and 
keeping families informed.  Our exceptional faculty is constantly working to elevate the experience of our students; our 
support strengthens the program and assures all students are able to participate fully.   

WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

 

➢ INVESTIGATE 
The wealth of information at the booster website:  http://www.ballardperformingarts.org  Check out the descriptions 
of our programs and groups, find out more about what the boosters do and how we do it. 
Be sure to click on our links to Flickr (Ballard Performing Arts)  and a Vimeo (Ballard Music). 
 
 

➢ CONNECT  
Please sign up for our weekly enews!  The weekly enews is THE #1 way we get information out to families. It is sent 
from BPABnews@gmail.com  please mark this as a safe contact. 
Go to  https://bit.ly/2JFPvl6   
(link is case sensitive & it’s a lower case letter l and a number 6, not the number sixteen at the end)  
 
 

➢ ENGAGE  
We are fully engaged in social media so join in. We have sites on Facebook at Ballard Performing Arts, Twitter 
@BHSMusicDrama, and Instagram @ballardperformingarts.   
We also have several boosters meetings throughout the year. Please check our website for current dates. 
 

➢ CONTRIBUTE  
Whether it be your help, your presence, or your donations, we need you! We have some big events – Spotlight Dinner 
and Auction on Nov 17th and our Spaghetti Dinner on Feb 2nd. Additionally, we have our passive fundraisers – Ballard 
Market receipts, Amazon Smiles, Fred Meyer Community Rewards and other. We are an official 501c3 and eligible for 
matching funds your employer may participate in. Our programs are significantly enhanced by these efforts and we are 
also committed to assisting students who do not have the financial means to participate fully. Check the website under 
Boosters/Fundraisers. 
 

WHO ARE WE?   We are parent volunteers working with our terrific directors in support of their high quality 
programs.  Join us to make the coming year more fun, more memorable, and more challenging for all of our students.  
 
If you have any questions at all just email us at ballardperformingarts@gmail.com 
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